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California Partner Speaks with Sacramento Bee on Federal
Vaccine Mandate

News

9.23.21


In an interview with The Sacramento Bee, Hannah Sweiss offers insight into President Biden’s

federal vaccine mandate. Hannah says that completely remote workers will likely be unaffected by

the mandate. As for testing, she says employers will likely have to foot the bill. Ultimately, Hannah

says that vaccine mandates have traditionally been held up in court, as long as they allow for

medical or religious exemptions.

To read the article visit The Sacramento Bee. 
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